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To Whom It May Concern: 
 
     The afternoon of July 02, 2019, Deputy Egan Smith and Sergeant Mitch Vetere from the 
Emery County Utah Sheriff’s Department both arrived at my place, 651 N Broadway; Green 
River, Utah 84525 in separate vehicles. After many lies from both of them, they stole my “Noble 
Model 20G, Bolt-Action, Single-Shot, 22 caliber Long Rifle” which I bought back in the early 
1960s. 
     By their actions, both Deputy Egan Smith and Sergeant Mitch Vetere have violated their 
“Oath of Office: ‘I do solemnly swear (or affirm) that I will support, obey and defend the 
Constitution of theUnited States, … .’” As a result, they have both also violated my 
Constitutional Rights and as a result, are both under a Curse, as well as, the Emery County 
Utah Sheriff’s Department; the City of Green River, Utah; Emery County, Utah; the State of 
Utah; the United States of America; and the World, are all under this Curse! 
     From the lowest person on the totem pole, to the highest officer of your “One World 
Government,” this Curse will continue to ratchet up until my “Noble Model 20G, Bolt-Action, 
Single-Shot, 22 calber Long Rifle” is returned to me in excellent condition. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Frank W. Anderson 
 


